Preparing for your entry to the United States

Please read this important information regarding the required documents for the Port of Entry (POA) in the United States.  Failure to travel with these documents on you (not in your checked luggage) could result in refusal of entry at the border.  

When you enter the US, you must have the following documents on you (NOT in your checked luggage):

1. Official Passport, including valid F-1 visa
1. Valid I-20 form – SEVIS ID number must match the number that appears on visa
1. Financial documents (the same ones you presented at the visa interview)
1. Printed proof of SEVIS payment ($200)
1. Copy of your school address or the address where you will be living 

At the port of entry you will receive record of your arrival (e.g. admission stamp in your passport or a paper Form I-94 card).  If you receive the admission stamp, you will need to print out your electronic Form I-94 via www.cbp.gov/I94.  Your Form I-94 is an important record and should be kept in a safe location (e.g. in your passport).  Be sure to check your immigration documents before leaving the Port of Entry to ensure that you have all your documents and that your entry stamp/I-94 is properly annotated (e.g. “F-1”).

Contact Busra Cebeci at the SUNY office in Turkey if you have any questions before you travel:

The State University of New York Office in Turkey 
The State University of New York
Office in Turkey
Maslak Mah. Büyükdere Cad. Meydan Sok.
No:1 BeybiGiz Plaza K:15 D:55-56 Maslak
İstanbul-Turkey 34398
Tel: +90.212.970.1327   Fax: +90.850.220.0451
Email: busra.cebeci@suny.edu 

